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November 10, 2020 
 
Richard Murphy 
The Denver Brick Company 
210 Acme St 
Denton, TX  76205 
 
RE: Approval Letter SL-01, Kiowa Clay Mine, Permit No. M-2007-009 
 
Richard Murphy, 
 
On November 10, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) considered your 
request for a financial warranty release (SL-01). The Division found that reclamation had been 
accomplished at this site and approved this request. Please review the attached inspection report for the 
specific reasons for the financial warranty release approval.  You will receive the final release paperwork 
and financial warranty after the 30 day appeal period ends and if there are no appeals to the Division’s 
decision.   
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, 
Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 
x8132, or by email at elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Enclosure: 9-11-20 Inspection Report M2007009  
 
Cc: Jason Musick, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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